
 

Visiting our store?  
•  
• You will be asked to affirm that you are in good health and have 

not experienced any COVID-19 symptoms described by the 
CDC, and that you have not been in contact with anyone who 
has tested positive in the past 14 days. We will be monitoring our 
employee’s health daily prior to their shifts.  

• If we learn that an employee or customer who had been in the 
store tests positive for the virus, we will close the store for 24 
hours to perform a thorough cleaning. Customers will be notified. 
 

• All movement within the store will maintain the recommended 6 
feet of social distance. If necessary, customers waiting for their 
appointment will remain outside the studio until they are called in. 
We do have a waiting space if the store is relatively empty.  
 

• Cleanliness will be a high priority and may delay the start of 
your appointment by a few minutes. Thank you in advance 
for your understanding. Each chair will be sanitized prior to 
your use. 
 

• Employees and customers will be required to wear a face 
covering from the time they enter the studio, to the time they 
leave. Employees will sanitize their hands between clients. 
Gloves and booties will be available in the store if preferred. 
 


